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From: Mick Mason <trading@v.gg>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 5:05 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Sirs

I would like to take this opportunity to commend you on an excellent job of bringing the OTC retail forex market in some
way into line with the more traditional exchanges.

This market has been the wild west for far too long, as regulators you are doing more than any other regulatory body
worldwide.

Issues remain, such as security of funds, but these are most definitely steps in the right direction.
Serious traders appreciate your efforts.
Kind regards

Mick Mason



